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Comments: | have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft
Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the
management | would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments
into the formal record.

Wild areas should stay wild. The plants and animals in the area have lived without motors nearby, and see it as
their home. If we suddenly change the rules that apply to humans and let people explore this place with loud,
polluting machines, the animals will move even further back into the wilderness in order to keep their lives intact.
This is not a world made solely for human use and exploitment. This is a world we share with all the plants and
animals. We cohabitate with all of them, and we should not breach their privacy with our metal, fossil fuel burning
machines.

This place is idyllic and pristine. Walking and leaving no trace is the only way for humans to enjoy a vast
wilderness such as this. We maintain quietness and the peace these animals are so used to in their homes.

The entire 151,874 acres should remain untouched by motor vehicles. Keep wilderness wild.

All rivers in the Great Burn should remain untouched.

Include that this new plan will last the next 50-100 years, with no ability to shrink the area or allow motors inside.
Of course, allow the area to expand over time, if the administration allows it.

Thank you for all you guys do, without people who care about the wilderness such as yourselves, we wouldn't
have any left! Keep up the good fight, all of us are rooting for you (even the ones who ignore emails).



